CALSHOT PRIMARY SCHOOL

Calshot Road Great Barr Birmingham B42 2BY

Tel: 0121 675 1059 Fax: 0121 675 0430

E mail: enquiry@calshot.bham.sch.uk



Head Teacher: Mr M. Wingrove

Deputy Head Teacher: Miss C. Atterbury

May 6th

NEWSLETTER

www.calshot.bham.sch.uk

At Calshot Primary School we are always AIMING HIGH!

Year 4 Assembly

On the Wednesday Year Four had their 'Walk on the Wild Side' Assembly where we found out interesting facts about Africa, watched some beautiful dancers and heard wonderful singing. Thank you to the teachers that organised the assembly, as I know how much the children enjoyed taking part. Thank you also to the parents that attended it was lovely to see you.

'The play was fun, especially the songs! My favourite part was the 'Mummy Song'. The play had lots of facts about Africa and I had lots of fun learning my words!' - Safwan (4T)

'The assembly was amazing because it showed we learnt lots about Africa. The songs were spectacular!' Armaan (4J)

'I enjoyed our assembly 'Take a Walk on the Wild Side'. I hope you loved the songs and the dancers, we practised for a long time.' - Lechae (4T)

'It was fun to do a play about Africa, we told everyone useful facts. Did you know that the Nile is the longest river in the world?' - Tait (4J)

SATS

Next week the children in Years 2 and 6 start their SATs tests. The children have worked hard throughout the year to prepare for them and I know they will do us all proud.

Updated Covid Guidance

I have had some parents ask what the current guidance with Covid-19 in schools, so I thought I'd share the DFE advice.

'The population now has much stronger protection against COVID-19 than at any other point in the pandemic. This means we can begin to manage the virus like other respiratory infections, thanks to the success of the vaccination programme and access to antivirals, alongside the natural immunity and increased scientific and public understanding about how to manage risk.

- Adults with the symptoms of respiratory infection, and who have a high temperature or feel unwell, should try to stay at home and avoid contact with other people until they feel well enough to resume normal activities and they no longer have a high temperature
- Children and young people who are unwell and have a high temperature should stay at home and avoid contact with other people. They can go back to school, college or childcare when they no longer have a high temperature, and they are well enough to attend
- -Children with a positive COVID-19 test result should try to stay at home and avoid contact with other people for 3 days, which is when they are most infectious'

School Fund

This week £8.10 was collected in School Fund. May I take this opportunity to thank those that have paid, as this means we can buy those 'extra' things for the children.

Mr. M. Wingrove

(Head Teacher)







